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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 10, 2021 

For more information:  
 Karl Green, La Crosse County UW Extension (Acting Harbor Commission Staff) 608-785-9763 
 Adam Binsfeld, President, La Crosse Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners 

Patrick Scheller, Vice-President, La Crosse Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners  
 

La Crosse Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners Holding a Public Hearing Regarding 
Pool #8 on Monday, December 20, 2021 @ 4:30 PM at the La Crosse County 

Administrative Center, County Board Room (1700). 
 
The Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners is holding a public hearing on Monday, December 20th at  
4:30 PM (County Administrative Center, Rm 1700 – County Board Room) to gather public input on a 
proposed change to create a No-Wake Zone along French Slough (See map) on the west side of the Town of 
Campbell. 
 
The Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners will make recommendations to the La Crosse County Board and 
La Crosse City Council as to the public benefits of the proposed no wake zone change following the public 
informational meeting. 
 
The proposed change would add 3,750 feet of slow no wake zone on the waterbody commonly known as 
“French Slough” on the west side of the Town of Campbell. 
 
Written comments will be accepted between now and the December 20th public hearing meeting.  These 
comments may be submitted to: 
 
La Crosse Board of Harbor Commissioners 
212 6th St N Suite 2200 
La Crosse WI 54601 
Attn:  Karl Green, Secretary 
 
Or 
 
Email comments can be emailed to: 
Karl.Green@wisc.edu  
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